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VIA Email and RESS 
 
 
November 6, 2020 
 
 
Ms. Christine Long 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700  
Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
  
Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. (“Enbridge Gas”) 

 Ontario Energy Board (“Board”) File No.: EB-2019-0183 
Owen Sound Reinforcement Project (“Project”) 

  
 
On April 9, 2020 the Board issued its Decision and Order for the above noted 
proceeding which included, as Schedule B, several Conditions of Approval. On April 22, 
2020 Enbridge Gas filed Request to Vary #1. This Request to Vary involved a change to 
the permanent easement and temporary land use areas at various locations along the 
pipeline route to facilitate pipeline construction. Enbridge Gas submitted that the 
changes will not modify the Project’s original proposed construction or restoration 
methods or environmental mitigation measures.  
 
Per section 3. (b) iii. of the Conditions of Approval, Enbridge Gas is to provide the Board 
with notice in writing of the date on which construction was completed, no later than ten 
days after the facilities go into service. Enbridge Gas is therefore advising the Board 
that the facilities went into service on November 4, 2020.  
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Alison Evans 
Advisor Regulatory Applications 
Regulatory Applications & Strategy 
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